
     

 

                          BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS’  OFFICE  
NEWS RELEASE  

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
March 9, 2021 
 

 

 Vacancy on the Lakeshore Regional Entity  
Substance Abuse Oversight Policy Board 

 

GRAND RAPIDS, MI - The Kent County Board of Commissioners is seeking a member of the general 
public who is interested in serving on the Lakeshore Regional Entity Substance Abuse Oversight Policy 
Board.  This board provides advice and consultation to the Board of Directors of the Lakeshore Regional 
Entity so that it may carry out its responsibilities as outlined in the Mental Health Code, assuring the 
development and maintenance of a comprehensive regional network of effective substance abuse 
prevention and substance use disorder treatment and recovery support services. The advice and 
consultation shall concentrate on matters relating the planning, funding, and implementation of the 
comprehensive regional network. The Oversight Policy Board meets four times per year on the first 
Wednesday of the month at 4:00 PM at various locations throughout the region. This is a mid-term 
vacancy for a three-year term ending December 31, 2023. 
  
Applicants must complete an online application form via the County's website at 
www.accesskent.com/boardappointments.  A resume and cover letter are encouraged and may be 
attached.  The deadline to apply is Sunday, March 28, 2021.  
 
Please call the Board of Commissioners Office at 616.632.7580 if you have any questions.  
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